
 

 

NOTICE 

Friday, August 16, 2024 
  

Alabama Alcoholic Beverage Control Board Stores  
 

 

On May 9, 2024, Governor Kay Ivey signed into law Act 2024-333, which becomes effective October 1, 2024. 

This act amends §§28-3-280 and 28-3-281, Code of Ala. 1975, to provide that the additional state sales tax rate 

assessed on alcoholic beverages sold in an Alcoholic Beverage Control Board retail store shall be equal to the 

combined county and municipal general sales tax rates assessed in the county or municipality where the 

transaction occurs. 

 

The Alabama Department of Revenue shall redistribute the proceeds collected within each locality to the 

respective localities.  

 

If you have any questions, contact ALDOR’s Sales Tax Administration Section. 

 

 

Contact 

Sales and Use Tax Division 

Sales Tax Administration Section 

P.O. Box 327710 

Montgomery, AL 36132 

334-242-1490 

 


